



**Magnolia Heights Neighborhood Association**

**General Meeting – AGENDA – Tuesday, April 16**

7:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. by Video Conference Call

<https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82403168966?pwd=eERocUlv29BOWdqTTAwdGV1SDNSdz09>

1. Welcome & Call To Order
2. Police Report: Officer Samantha Reeder
  - a. Not present
3. President's Report: Warren Willingham
  - a. Block party Recap
    - i. Around 600 people, we're assuming close to as many people as last fall
    - ii. Will have a more accurate count later
    - iii. 50/50 Raffle - \$59 (gave \$59 to winner)
    - iv. Flags - \$320 (including online purchases)
    - v. Dues - \$80 (not including online purchases)
  - b. Ideas for future meetings.
    - i. Field trips are favorable
    - ii. Boyd Hill director would love to speak with us about exciting things happening at the preserve
    - iii. Lindsay Cross, our current State Representative can tell us about the most recent legislative session and her re-election campaign
    - iv. Sierra Club could come speak about their current endeavors
    - v. Saint Pete History Museum and history about our neighborhood, specifically
      1. Neighbors are interested and we will reach out to historian (Rudy Farias) (cc Geoffrey)
      2. Will check Neighborhood Plan for information about history
    - vi. PSTA can do a "bus tour" where we take the Sunrunner out to the beaches
  - c. Hybrid Meeting Reschedule Recap
    - i. Still need to reach out to Allendale about availability for another Tuesday during the month at the same time
    - ii. Will re-group when we have all of the required information
  - d. Porch Party in the next few weeks, any takers? If not, Golden Isles.

- i. In favor of Golden Isles
    - ii. Geoffrey volunteered for a future Porch Party (not this month)
  - e. Sandy Discusses Yard Sale
    - i. May 4th!
    - ii. A few people are already signed up, but could use more
    - iii. We will print maps for attendees
  - f.
- 4. Vice President Report: George Sykes
  - a. Not present
- 5. Treasury Report: Lindsay Petty
  - a. Not present
- 6. Secretary Report: Madison Rice
  - a. Notes will be posted on website
- 7. Membership Committee Update
  - a. Had a good number of sign ups during the block party
- 8. Neighborhood Concerns & Suggestions
  - a. Geoffrey nominated to the board by Valerie, second by Sandy and Madison
  - b. Potential date for fall block party: October 26th
  - c. Maybe recommend having block party only 1x a year if we can't get enough help
  - d. Responsibilities for block party
    - i. Street closure forms
    - ii. Food planning and purchase
    - iii. Digital marketing
    - iv. Vendor sign up
    - v. Physical marketing
    - vi. Decorations
    - vii. Membership table
    - viii. Live music
    - ix. Plant swap
    - x. Children activities
    - xi. Etc.
  - e. Neighborhood Facebook page
    - i. Getting more involvement (some spam)
  - f. The Blend is still not open, may be code enforcement issues
- 9. Adjournment: Next meeting will be held via Zoom on May 21, 2024  
[magnoliaheightsneighborhood.com/membership](https://magnoliaheightsneighborhood.com/membership)